
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

No 8 - 3rd November 2017 
Holiday Dates -  

Last Day of Term -  Wednesday 20th December.  Closing  at 

1.40pm 

First Day of Term -  Thursday 3rd January 

Dates for your Diary -                                                                                  

Friday 10th November - Remembrance Assembly               

Friday 17th November -  Children in Need                  

Tuesday 21st November - Year 1 & Year 2 parents          

information session @ 9.00am                                      

Saturday 2nd December -  PA Christmas Fayre                                                                 

Tuesday 5th December -  Year 1 Year 2 parents         

information session @ 9.00am                                  

Thursday 7th December - Bedtime Stories  6pm -  7pm                         

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Jumper Day              

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Lunch                         

Attendance -   

The best class for attendance, week ending  the 3rd November 

2017 was   Meerkats Class with 98.8% attendance. Well done 

to them!  

Congratulations to:  

Meerkats  98.8% 

Bumblebees 98.5% 

Koalas  98.3% 

Starfish 98.3% 

Dolphins 97.5% 

Ladybirds 96.6% 

Unfortunately 3 classes did not reach our  96% target:  

Pandas 93.8% 

Turtles  92.5% 

Butterflies  92.1% 

Overall attendance was 96.2% which is above our 96% target. 

This Week’s News -  

The Parents Association have been working very hard this week on final preparations for this evening’s Firework 

Display. Gates open at 5.30pm with the display starting at 7pm. Come along early to enjoy the music and hot 

food before the main event. We hope to see you there. 

Thank you to all of the children who entered the Firework Picture Competition, we had lots of fabulous pictures, 

making choosing a winner very difficult! After much deliberation the winners were chosen and announced in 

Tuesday’s assembly. The winners were: Sebastian -  Nursery, Darcie - Reception, Pippa - Year 1 & Poppy -  Year 2. 

Due to the recent change in school uniform provider we have a limited amount of surplus stock. The PA have 

offered to hold a sale of these items, all of which will be offered at a discounted price. The sale will take place on 

Wednesday 8th November after school on the playground. 

Poppies are now on sale in school, children are welcome to bring in a donation any day next week. Old £1 coins 

are still being accepted by the Poppy Appeal so please feel free to donate any you have left. 

What’s on the Menu next week?  

Monday: Tomato & Basil Pasta or Macaroni Cheese 

with Garlic Bread & Salad 

Tuesday: Pork or Veggie Sausages with Mashed       

Potatoes & Beans  

Wednesday: Roast Turkey or Quorn Fillet with       

Yorkshire Pudding, Roast Potatoes, Broccoli, Carrots & 

Gravy 

Thursday: Sweet & Sour Chicken or Quorn Pieces with 

Rice 

Friday: Fish or Quorn Dippers with Chips, Peas & 

Sweetcorn 

Achievers of the Week - 

Ladybirds: Aaron H    Bumblebees:   Charlie L   Butterflies: Ava G 

Starfish:  Kian W    Dolphins: Ehtan M    Turtles:  Hady I 

Meerkats: Lewis P    Koalas:  Olivia H     Pandas: Jessica L 


